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26th January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
New Year Bingo 
Thank you so much to everyone who supported our New Year Bingo on Tuesday evening. Thanks to your generous 
donations, we made a massive amount of £609 on the night. Thank you again to our wonderful PTA for organising 
this event and to everyone who attended or helped to make it a success. 
We are working on a number of projects – funded by the PTA – to improve our school and create opportunities for 
the children. We hope to share more details of these plans with you very soon.  
 
Reminder – School Photographs 
The School Photographer will be in school on Tuesday morning next week from 8.30am. Please see my letter of 11th 
January for full details and timings. 
 
Reminder – E Safety Day 
Tim Pinto, from the E-Safety Office, will be visiting our school on Wednesday next week. Tim will discuss online dangers 
and how children and parents might protect themselves.  All workshops will be age-related. Once the link for the pre-
recorded Zoom session for parents is available, I will send this out to everyone. 
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 4 
Our first Collective Worship this term takes place on Friday 2nd February led by Class 4. Doors will open at 2.20pm with 
the Worship starting at 2.30pm. All families of children in Class 4 are invited to attend. As usual, there will be no 
admittance once the Worship has begun. Thank you. 
 
Around the World School Lunch – China 
To celebrate the Chinese New Year, the school kitchen will be organising an ‘Around the World – China’ school lunch 
on Thursday 22nd February.   
 
If your child normally has a school lunch, choices have already been sent out on the normal weekly menu. If your child 
has a packed lunch but would like to try a school lunch on that day, please email schoolmeals@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
with your child’s choice. Please make your payment through Parentpay. The cost of a child’s lunch is £2.40. 
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The choices available are: 
 
Main Option:  Sticky Chinese Chicken Noodles  
 
Vegetarian Option: Wok Smashed Sweet and Sour Veggies 
 
Both served with Sticky Upside-Down Mandarin Cake 
 
Please email in before Friday 2nd February if your child would like to take part. However, please do not email if your 
child already has school lunches on a daily basis. Thank you. 
 
Children being collected from School 
Please do not email the school office after 2.30pm to advise that another person or family member will be collecting 
your child. We cannot guarantee that these messages will be read before 3pm as this depends on the availability of 
staff in the office. This can then cause confusion at 3pm. Please try and give as much notice as possible where you can, 
though we do appreciate that emergencies occur at short notice.   
 
If you telephone school and your call is not answered, please do leave a message on the answerphone as these 
messages are available to all staff to access. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Driving on Fieldside 
I have been made aware of an incident on Fieldside this week where inconsiderate and potentially dangerous driving 
was witnessed. If - as parents/carers - you witness any similar incidents, please do let me know so that we can collate 
these before reporting to Humberside Police. We strive to make the area around our school as safe as possible for our 
children and therefore really appreciate your help with this. 
 
Information from Swim Academy – Puddle Ducks, Scunthorpe Theatres, North Lincolnshire Council Advocacy 
Workshops, Scunthorpe Utd, With Me in Mind – Supporting Body Positivity and the National Badminton 
Organisation 
Please find attached information from local organisations promoting out of school activities and support for children 
and parents in our area. 
 
Half Term 
Please note that school closes on Thursday 8th February at 3pm. Children should not attend on Friday 9th February as 
this is a whole Trust training day. Goldstar Out-of-School Club will be open on the Thursday afternoon as usual.  
Children should return to school on Monday 19th February. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  
 


